
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that this letter finds you well.  

I am aware that still we are being impacted by Covid. Thank you for all your support during the 

pandemic. I would also like to say thank you to all those that were able to visit the school last 

week for the parent consultation day. Hopefully, this will help us to focus on areas for development 

on the run up to their exams. Please don’t hesitate to contact the school if we can support further. 

It has been great to see the improvement in many of our student’s attendance. Understandably it 

has been difficult for them, however, it is crucial that they do attend so we can support them into 

their next phase of education, employment or training. 

It is also brilliant to see our students continuing to do so much for charitable causes. Putting others 

before themselves is a great attribute and something I feel immensely proud that they are doing. 

A lot of this good work is shared on our Twitter page, so if you don’t already follow us, make sure 

you do!! It would be great to see more of you on our ‘feeds’. @springfieldPRU 

Please be advised that students will be able to leave school after their lunch on 

Friday 8th April at 12:50. Please let the school office know if there are any issues with this. 

 

Finally, thank you as always for your continued support. Have a fantastic Easter. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Colin Douro 

Headteacher  
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